
OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR 

Margaret Ayala 

SENIOR MINISTER 

Noel Walker                   

ASSOCIATE MINISTER 

Matthew Burrows 

CHILDRENȭS MINISTER 

Crystal Cann  

SHEPHERDS 

Jim Book 

Martin Cann 

Jeremy Cook 

Bruce Minter 

John Stanley 

Doug Tallman 

DEACONS 

Dave Hurley                                     (Education) 

Jim Dickie                                        (Missions) 

Evan Cramp, Tim Tallman,         

Paul Rempel, Wayne Whitfield    

 (Facilities)                           

Jeff Kennedy (Staffing) 

Roger Perry                                      (Refugee)  

Adrian Vandriel,                         

Russ Walker      

    (Fellowship)         

Jim Whitfield, Roger Whitfield                                  
(Finance) 

Dwayne Williams                   (Benevolence) 

TINTERN CHURCH OF CHRIST 

4359 Spring Creek Rd, Vineland, ON L0R 
2C0  

Phone:  (905) 563-6311 

E-mail:   tinternchurchofchrist@gmail.com  

Print Bulletin E-mail:   
tinternbulletin@gmail.com 

 

LORD HEAR OUR PRAYERSȣ 
The Tintern Japan Mission group returned to Canada this pas Sun-
day. We look forward to their report on Sunday August 26.  
 

Families that are grieving the loss of loved ones; Hammonds 
 

Pray for Brenda Paul as she has been dealing with vertigo for some 
time now. 
 

Eriye Perry's mom - Bassey. 
 

Please pray for Phyllis's sister Shirley who is in failing 
health.  Please pray for comfort and for peace of mind for her and 
for her son Barry who will be making some hard decisions regard-
ing his mom's care. 
 

Gail Taton and her family as they deal with Gail's health issues. 
 

Pray for healing for Dianne Book, Katrina Trussler, Lawrence Whit-
field, Eugene Perry, Fred Toohey, Laura (MacKenzie) Showard, Ste-
ve Ewoniak, Sandy Gieg, Melissa Gibson, Pat Mansfield and John 
Haines. 
 

Healing for others with health concerns. 
 

Those families that have lost so much due to house fires. 
 

Pray for the Masumbuko family as they continue to adapt to Cana-
da.  Pray for their English acquisition. 
 

Pray for Misio n para Christo in Nicaragua; for Micah 6 in Pontiac, 
MI; for Living Water; for Joel Osborne in Mito, Japan; for Roy and 
Kathi Merrit in Zambia; for Ruth Zimmerman in Papua New Guinea, 
and for our other ministry partners. 
 

Pray for the young adults as they continue to meet weekly. 
 

Pray for Maddie Williams and her work with Power to Change. Her 
monthly report for July is posted on the bulletin board outside the 
offices. 
 

Pray for those who are struggling with anxiety and depression.  We 
pray that Godȭs loving presence can be felt. Help us to serve those 
struggle in silence. 
 

Pray for Moms and Dads who are expecting new additions to their 
families and for those who are trying to have kids. 
 

Pray for wisdom for politicians and leaders all over the world. Pray 
for peace in the United States, in North Korea, Central Africa and 
around the world. 
 

Pray for displaced people around the world. 
 

Pray for those who are travelling through the summer. 
 

Pray for Strawberry Point Christian Camp and Camp Omagh and for 
all the campers that were able to hear about Jesus while they were 
at camp. Strawberry Point has finished and Omagh has their final 
week - teen week. 
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Tintern Tidings  

This Week 
TODAY 
¶ Fellowship Group #2  
¶ Sunday Evening Devo @ 6 pm 
Wednesday  
¶ Discovery Bible Study Groups 
 

 
Mark Your Calendar 

Aug 26  
¶ Japan Mission Group share report 
¶ Fellowship Group #3  
¶ UM Hymn Sing,  6pm 
Aug 29 
¶ End of Summer Celebration 
Sept 2 
¶ Church in the Park 
Sep 9  
¶ Promotion Sunday, Fall quarter of 
childrenȭs classes begins.  

¶  Fellowship Group #1  
Sep 13 
¶ LOVE Lunch @ noon Tintern 
Sep 16  
¶ Fellowship Group #2 
¶ Sunday Evening Devo @ 6 pm 
Sep 23  
¶ Fellowship Group #3  
Sep 27 
¶ Deaconȭs Meeting @ 7pm Tintern 
Sep 29 
¶ GL Partnership Dinner 
Sep 30 
¶ UM Hymn Sing @ 6pm 
 



Kathy Hammond Memorial Service 

Kathy passed away this past Monday (August 13). A memorial service will be held on Saturday, 
September 1 at 2 p.m. at the Milestone Christian Centre, 610 Monarch Avenue, Ajax, Ontario, Cana-

da (east end of Toronto). 
 

Masumbukos Family 

They have been with us for almost a year now! They seem to be adjusting to Canadian life and are 
very appreciative of the help they have received.  Daniel and Peter start new full time jobs soon. 

Daniel got his G1 license. The girls have had a busy summer with many activities including Bible 
Day Camp and learning to swim!! Sellina has been a busy Mom! We will be announcing a One Year 
Celebration Party very soon.  We have mentioned before that they are required to repay their 

flights to Canada. This was a huge bill of $7843. Thru kind gifts it has been reduced to $2833. As 
sponsors we would like to see them start their new year on their own without the weight of this 

bill and there will be a special contribution on August 26 to help them eliminate the bill. 
 

Bridal Shower  
 The Tintern ladies are invited to a bridal shower in honour of Maddie Williams on Friday August 

31 at 7 pm at the Tintern building. RSVP and group gift contributions can be given to either Beth 
Whitehead or Margaret Ayala (etransfers can be sent via email to Jenna at 
jones.jennabrooke@gmail.com). 
  

Wednesday Night Discovery Bible Study Small Groups  
The Discovery Bible Study Small Groups continues on Wednesday nights during the sum-

mer.  Martin and Colleen, Jim and Dianne and Noel and Julie are our host families.  Let Noel know if 
you would like to join one of these groups.  They will be meeting at 7 pm on Wednesday nights in 

homes following the Discovery Bible Study Curriculum for the rest of the Summer. 
 

Teacher Drive 2018-2019  
Thank you so much to all of you who have signed up already for the coming year teaching our chil-
dren. There are still  spots available. Please take a look at the white board at the back of the audito-
rium and consider which quarters/classes work best for you. As a ministry we encourage all par-
ents who have children in the program to sign up for at least one quarter of helping or teaching. 
Thank you for supporting our children and youth!  
      

Nursery Helpers 

Today:  Heidi Whitfield & Sydney Cook 

Next Week ( August 26):  Lorelle Remple & Joshua Rose 

Lost & Found Table  

Please take a look at the lost and found items in the back foyer on the table and under the table. 

There are a lot of items there and one (or more??) of them might be yours.  
      

Church in the Park  

 Join us September 2nd at Charles Daley Park for Church in the Park. It has been requested that eve-
ryone should bring at least two large dishes to share (reminder, there is NO electricity). Please NO 
peanuts and label food that contains nuts, is Gluten free or diary free. Food should be brought from 

home ready to go. Beamsville Church of Christ will also be joining us, along with about 50+ interna-
tional Great Lakes students. Also, label your containers so that items left behind will find their way 

home again. Speak to Kerri Kennedy if you have any questions regarding food.  If you are interested 
in bringing muffins for before the service, please talk with Kerri Kennedy or email her at ker-
ri.kennedy@glchs.ca. Extra invitations are on the table in the foyer to invite a friends/family.  We 

have requested that the accessible gate be opened for parking that morning at Charles Daley, but for 
those who have accessibility issues, Beamsville is having a service at their building at 10:30 am. In 

the event of inclement weather everyone will meet at Tintern.   
 

Village of Hope  

Village of Hope has over 250 children registered in their Village of Hope's Knapsacks for Kids. There 
are several ways that you can help. Donate online via www.thevillageofhope.ca or take your dona-
tions to 3831 Victoria Avenue, Vineland, ON  L0R 2C0 (905-562-3003). You can contribute: 

-donate for a new knapsack; 
-donate with school supplies; or 

-sponsor a child for $75. 

 
GL PTA  

The Great Lakes PTA is looking to collect aluminum beverage cans. A poster with all the information 
is posted on the bulletin board outside the offices. The PTA appreciates your support. 

 
Homestay Opportunity  

 Great Lakes Christian High School is seeking Host Families for Fall 2018. If this is something you 
would be interested in please contact Shannon LaVictoire (Admissions Liaison) at GL. Her phone 
number is 905-563-5374 ext 230 and email is slavictoire@glchs.on.ca. The flyer with all the infor-
mation is posted on the bulletin board outside the offices and on Tintern's website.  

 
Community Care 

΅3ÐÅÁË ÕÐ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÏÓÅ ×ÈÏ ÃÁÎÎÏÔ ÓÐÅÁË ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅÍÓÅÌÖÅÓȟ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÒÉÇÈÔÓ ÏÆ ÁÌÌ ×ÈÏ ÁÒÅ ÄÅÓÔÉÔÕÔÅȢ 3ÐÅÁË ÕÐ 
ÁÎÄ ÊÕÄÇÅ ÆÁÉÒÌÙȠ ÄÅÆÅÎÄ ÔÈÅ ÒÉÇÈÔÓ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÐÏÏÒ ÁÎÄ ÎÅÅÄÙȢȱ 0ÒÏÖÅÒÂÓ χυȡό-ύ ɉ.)6Ɋ. You can help out Com-
munity Care by bringing in rice, pasta,pasta sauces and mixes. Place them in the wheelbarrow in the 
front foyer and they will be delivered to Community Care in Beamsville. 

https://maps.google.com/?q=610+Monarch+Avenue,+Ajax,+Ontario,+Canada&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=610+Monarch+Avenue,+Ajax,+Ontario,+Canada&entry=gmail&source=g

